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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
June 12, 2018
The meeting was called to order at 7:38 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Charlie Parke and Rob Sikorski.  
OLD BUSINESS
Liberty Tree Eagle – Flocktown Road and Schooley’s Mountain Road
Steve attended the May 16, 2018 Township Committee work session meeting to discuss the testing he did to measure rot inside the Eagle.  He brought slides to show the results of the testing.
Rocco Spano – 20 Lexington Way
The removal of the dead tree was handled by the DPW.

Tracy Mount – 150 Flocktown Road
The removal of the dead trees was handled by the DPW.

Centenary College – Sprint Spectrum L.P. & J.C.P.&L

220 Middle Valley Road – Block 51, Lot 22.02

By memo dated May 9, 2018 to the Washington Township Board of Adjustment, Steve responded that the planting design is approved.
NEW BUSINESS
Jean Stewart – 181 Old Farmers Road

We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated May 17, 2018, requesting removal of a dead/diseased tree.  Steve noted the DPW removed the tree on May 22, 2018.

Schiano (no first name given) – 112 Parker Road

We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated May 21, 2018, requesting removal of a dead/diseased tree.  Steve noted the DPW removed the tree on May 22, 2018.

Ralph Hohmann – 21 Green Hills Road

We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated May 24, 2018, requesting removal and stump grinding of a dead/diseased ash tree and recommendation of tree species for replacement.  We forwarded this request to the DPW to handle.

Casey Crocs – 14 Windswept Way

We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated May 24, 2018, requesting stump grinding of a tree previously lost in a storm and a replacement tree.  We forwarded this request to the DPW to handle.

Mike Corrigan – 101 Knob Hill Road, Hackettstown

We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated May 26, 2018, requesting removal of a dying tree and stump grinding.  We forwarded this request to the DPW to handle.

William Hanrahan – 6 Carriage Hill Road

We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated June 4, 2018, requesting pruning of four trees with dead and diseased branches.  We forwarded this request to the DPW to handle.

Rich and Joyce Semper – 4 Surrey Lane

We received a Shade Tree Notification Form dated June 6, 2018, concerning street trees which are dropping leaves at this property and others on Surrey Lane.  Steve will contact the Sempers.

Landmark Enterprises – 169, 171, 173 and 177 Mission Road, Hackettstown

Steve received a call regarding requirements for trees.  Charlie inspected the properties.  The need for street trees is being evaluated.
NEXT MEETING
The July meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 10, 2018.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Jan Godek

Recording Secretary
